
 

 

BULLETIN 
 
Date: February 1, 2012 
 
To: Colorado Auto Dealers Association and Colorado Independent Auto Dealers Association 
      
From: Kyle Boyd, Public Relations Manager 
 
Cc: County Clerk and Recorders 
 Bruce Zuluaf, Auto Industry Division 

Maren Rubino, Operations Director 
 

Re: Follow-Up BL11-14  DR2174 Power of Attorney for a Motor Vehicle (Secure POA) - Lien 
Release and Duplicate Titles    

BL12-01 
 

 
This bulletin is a follow-up to BL11-14  DR2174 Power of Attorney for a Motor Vehicle (Secure POA) - 
Lien Release and Duplicate Titles. In order to address concerns with the dates being pre-populated, 
we will accept the following: 
 
The date (#2 in sample attached) that the person exercises the power of attorney must be the date 
when the title is physically received and reviewed by the agent. If this date is incorrect, a correction 
may be made by the person certifying they have reviewed the title by placing a single strike through 
the incorrect date, writing in the corrected date and completing a Statement of Fact indicating the 
error. Please see a sample DR 2174 below 
 
As a reminder, the practice of auto populating the date of the person exercising power of 
attorney on the DR 2174 should be discontinued immediately. 
 
Please contact Kyle Boyd at 303-205-8353 with any questions. 
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